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As summer gets into full swing soon, we are again asking all Town 

residents to “adopt a highway” or at least part of a highway. Grass 

cutting of the Town ditches will begin soon as well, so any help would be 

appreciated in making that task easier. The Town staff asks that you 

pick up and dispose of any refuse found in the ditches near your homes.  

If necessary contact a board member for disposal info. 

“””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””” 

Also, Please be mindful of your garbage when transporting it to the 

Recycle center. Make sure your containers are covered to 

prevent paper, plastic and other garbage from flying out onto the 

roads and into the ditches.  We want the Town roads to be clean 

and would appreciate any help we can get.  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

At our annual Town meeting it was decided by the Town’s people 

to no longer have the Town contract to plow personal driveways. 

You will need to contact your own snow plow company or person 

to plow your driveways going forward.   

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

THE LITTLE HUMBOLDT COMMUNITY LIBRARY! Feel 

free to drop of new books and/or exchange books that are already there. It is 

located on the north side of the Town Hall. We do not accept movies, like 

VHS tapes. Puzzles are ok to leave if you want. 

  
Anyone with any knowledge of area culverts that might be in need of repair 

or replacement, please contact a board member so we can check it out as 

well. 

  

 

 
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

mailto:baierl05@centurytel.net

